                                                                                                                      Minutes of Finance Meeting

held on Monday 15.05.23
	Present : Nicola Tyrrell, Fiona Connolly and Sheila Miller


	Minutes of the last meeting:  Minutes of the last meeting were approved by Nicola Tyrrell and seconded by Mrs Connolly


	Matters Arising:
The previously scheduled meeting for 5 December was cancelled due to Mrs Connolly being off with pleurisy.  Mrs Miller was off long term sick in February and March with broken wrists.
Mrs Miller gave a short report on the School funds.  The school fund balance on the package is £729.94 and £12.86 is held in Petty Cash.  
£50 had been committed to the baking club and £28.77 had been committed to the Gardening Club.  It was agreed to put these funds back into the General fund as we had bought plants etc from the Health Grant.
It was agreed by the Committee to transfer £175 from the General Fund to the Creative Day of Dance Fund as that is the amount we need to pay towards the cost of our share of the hire of the bus.  Dunning PS have already paid us £85 as their contribution towards the bus.  It was also agreed to transfer £186 from the General fund to the Pantomime 2022 Fund as we subsidised the cost of the trip to the Pantomime.
School Fete on 3 June was discussed with several attractions and fund raising ideas discussed which would be further discussed at the Staff meeting with parent volunteers also included.  Mrs Tyrrell had a lot of help already organised e.g. Ladies from the village running tea/coffees with baking and a fire engine in attendance.  

Date of next meeting to be arranged in the Autumn Term.



	


